
Accessibility Statement

It is the goal of Maury County Public Schools that the information on our website is accessible 
to individuals with visual, hearing, motor or cognitive disabilities. Good faith efforts have been 
made to ensure that our site complies with Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act and 
Section 504 and 508 of the Rehabilitation Act by using World Wide Web Consortium's (W3C) 
Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) 2.0 Level AA to the best of our technical ability. If 
you are unable to access any page(s) or documents on our site, please contact Jack Cobb by 
phone at 1-931-982-1388 or via email askMCPS@mauryk12.org with the URL (web address) of 
the specific page(s) or material you tried to access, and the specific problem you experienced. 
Provide your name and contact information so you can be reached and so we can provide the 
content or information in another format. Despite our efforts to make all pages and content on 
mauryk12.org fully accessible, some content may not have yet been fully adapted to the 
strictest accessibility standards. This may be a result of not having found or identified the most 
appropriate technological solution. 

The majority of pages on our site are available in HTML format that can be deciphered by 
assistive technologies. Some documents are in Adobe PDF format, which require Adobe 
Acrobat Reader to view. If you do not already have Adobe Acrobat Reader on your computer, 
you can download it for free from the Adobe website. Some features on our site may require 
the Adobe Flash Player to view. If you don’t have the Adobe Flash Player, please visit the Adobe 
website to download a free copy. 

Links on our website that take a user outside of mauryk12.org are not within our control and 
we are not responsible for content or accessibility of third party sites. 

mailto:askMCPS@mauryk12.org

